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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 2:24 PM

To: maks45@hotmail.com

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul); Owens, 

Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 401 Selby Ave.

Attachments: 21564729097.DOC

Good afternoon Malik,  

 

Thank you for meeting me at 401 Selby yesterday.  

 

Based on our inspection, I have advised Vacant Buildings to close their file, and we will handle this under the Fire 

Certificate of Occupancy.  You may remove the red and blue placards from the doors at any time.  

 

This is based on the conditions  that the boiler will be repaired or replaced under permit by the heating season, and the 

water will be turned back on before you allow people to office.  

 

After our conversation, it is my understanding that replacement could begin as early as next week.  

 

Please see the attached correction notice.  

 

I have set up a reinspection for September 4th, 2013.  

 

Please call me once you get this so we can discuss everything in  detail.  

 

 

Thanks,  

 

 

A.J. Neis 

Fire Inspection Supervisor
City of Saint Paul 

375 Jackson St. Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 651-266-8992 

F: 651-266-8951 

adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

  

Smoke Detectors Save Lives,  

Fire Sprinklers Save Lives and Property! 
 

 

 

 

 


